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Organic trade body announced fraud prevention program

By Sascha Matuszak

The Organic Trade Association (OTA) announced its “Organic Fraud Prevention Solutions” program on March 6,
following a pilot study involving several companies that produce or distribute organic products. The program
helps companies implement fraud mitigation measures based on the OTA’s Organic Fraud Prevention Guide.
Laura Batcha, CEO and Executive Director of the OTA, had this to say in a Marc press release:
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